
ORHA emails with comments received.  I agree with your concerns and points you brought up, they are 
valid for landlords but for tenants as well.  We all need to be taken care of through this issue, if landlords 
lose their property because they aren't considered, tenants will also lose their homes. 
 
Thanks, 
Ryan 

 


